
From: Tim Boland
To: Alex Elvin
Subject: Error in PHA Stillpoint Letter dated January 19
Date: Wednesday, January 25, 2023 11:11:18 AM

Dear Alex,

It was brought to my attention that in our letter dated January 19 under Draft condition 1 - The statement "The PHA
rarely has events that exceed 60 people"

should of read 60 cars.

This error is mine, and I apologize for the confusion this may have caused to both the applicants and the DRI
review.  

If you could place this in the public record I would appreciate it,

Thank you,

Tim

Timothy M. Boland
Executive Director
The Polly Hill Arboretum
809 State Road  | P.O. Box 561
West Tisbury, MA 02575
(508) 693-9426 ext. 102
Fax: (508)-693-5772
pollyhillarboretum.org
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